
 

  

  
 
 

 
         6 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Greenway School KS2 choir – Friday 12.15-12.45pm 
 
I am writing to let you know that Greenway run a very successful choir for any student 
who wishes to join, in KS2.  The club runs free of charge on a Friday lunchtime.  If you 
wish your child to sign up please do e-mail into admin – 
admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk to let them know and be added to the choir list.  The 
children do need to attend weekly and we already have our first concert booked this 
term on Sunday 3 December,  as we perform at St. Albans Cathedral, part of The 
Hospice of St Francis Carol service. 
 
There will be a letter coming out very soon about this concert and rehearsal and if you 
wish to be in the choir please do ‘save the date’ of Friday 1 December after school for 
the joint rehearsal and all day Sunday 3 December for the concert. 
 
Our first choir rehearsal in Friday 15 September.  Your reply is for a termly commitment 
to the group and if at any point your child wishes to discontinue, we would need an e-
mail from parents/carers to let us know.  This is due to choir being a group event which 
requires planning for parts and confidence building throughout the term.  Please note 
choir is not a drop in, but a termly club to sign up to each term. 
 
I look forward to working with your child this term. 
 
Regards, 
Nyree O’Brien 
 
 
 
 


